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All members of the 2019 Trabuco Hills High School Thundering Mustangs Marching Unit have 
been invited to perform in the 2019-2020 Disneyland Resort Community Arts Showcase on            
Friday, January 10, 2020.  This is a special opportunity for these members, and a second-time event 
for the Trabuco Hills High School Instrumental Music Program! 
  
 The members will be in full uniform and march down the parade route playing a medley of 
classic Disney songs.  Disney Performing Arts will not communicate which park – Disneyland Park or 
Disney California Adventure Park – we will be marching down until the end of December.  Each student 
will receive complimentary admission to only the 1-park in which the performance takes place (this is 
not a park-hopper ticket). 
 
 Disney Performing Arts has offered an optional discounted “Value Admission” to the guests of 
the participants at $100 per ticket for 1-Day, 1-Park.  The date of our performance is a “Regular 
Admission” tier, which is $129 per ticket for 1-Day, 1-Park.  This is a $29 savings per ticket to order 
through the Community Arts Showcase Ticket Package.   
 

We wanted to extend the offer to families who want to come out and support these students 
at this unique performance, and also enjoy a day at the Disneyland Resort at a discounted rate!  Tickets 
will be purchased regardless of which park is selected and tickets are non-refundable.  If you would like 
to purchase a ticket(s) with our package, please see the details below and execute by the deadline. 
 

Parent Name: ________________________________________ 

Student Name: _______________________________________ 

Parent Email Address: _________________________________ 

Parent Cell Phone: ____________________________________ 

_____  # of CAS “Value Admission” tickets on 01/10/20 for 1-Day, 1-Park ($100 per ticket) 

_____  Total amount made payable to “THHS Music Boosters” 

 
This completed form and full payment MUST BE RECEIVED IN HAND no later than Friday, 

December 13, 2019.  This is very strict deadline and late payments will not be accepted!  The 
form/payment can be dropped off in the Booster Mailbox outside the music office, dropped off at bingo 
or dropped off Martin & Ruth Oakes’ Residence in Rancho Santa Margarita.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Ruth Oakes at mrdjoakes@cox.net / (949) 378-4284.  Thank you! 


